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“Environmental Monitor”

To any interested parties:

Hill-Engineers, Architects, Planners, Inc. (Hill) intends to submit an Ecological
Restoration Limited Project Notice of Intent to initiate an Aquatic Plant
Management Program at The Ponds Association, Inc. (Fox Hollow) located at 852
Summer Street in Lee, MA.

The Notice of Intent will be filed with the Lee Conservation Commission no later
than April 1, 2019 for the scheduled Lee Conservation Commission meeting on
April 17, 2019.

Interested parties may examine or acquire copies of the Notice of Intent at the
office of Hill-Engineers, Architects, Planners, Inc., 50 Depot Street in Dalton, MA
Monday through Friday, 8:00 AM to 3:30 PM. or by contacting the Project
Manager, Ken Boudreau, at 413-684-0925, x147.
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